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“The Rolling Meadows Chamber is a unique business partner interested in creating win/win solutions for 
all of Rolling Meadows’ stakeholders. It gives voice to businesses of all sizes within this community.   

Because of its thoughtful economic development role and shared vision for a robust community and 
prosperous business environment, the Chamber is also well-respected by the City Council.  Chamber 
leadership, actively participated in advising our company, Arthur J. Gallagher & Co., during the business 
application process with the City.  

We are grateful for the collaboration and follow-through that the Chamber consistently demonstrated 
during our journey to make Rolling Meadows our new home and the site of our global headquarters.  
They do a great job of understanding, anticipating and supporting the needs of local businesses and 
balancing those with the community’s civic and municipal requirements.” 

 

 - Cara Richardson, Vice President - Sourcing and Services, Arthur J. Gallagher & Co.  

 

 

 

“The Rolling Meadows Chamber has been a great partner for us during our growth journey. They have 
also helped us obtain tax incentives to expand our operations by working with local and state 
officials.  They are always responsive to our needs and we can count on them to be there when we need 
assistance. “  

 

Houman Kashanipour (HK), President, Weichai America 

 



 
 
 
“I cannot say enough about the Rolling Meadows Chamber when we were opening our new facility in 
Rolling Meadows. They provided much help with city related permits and especially with our Ribbon 
Cutting/Grand Opening. The Chamber knew everything we should do to make it a great success. 

This has been the most successful opening of our three locations. I recommend local businesses get 
connected to the Rolling Meadows Chamber.” 

 

Gene Sallee, Contract Specialist, Yonan Carpet One 

 

 

 

 

“ It is very meaningful to a business to have a voice in the community and someone who can help us 
through the issues we often don’t have resources for within our own companies. The Rolling Meadows 
Chamber has been all of that and more. Not once in our almost 50 years in Rolling Meadows has the 
Chamber not been of assistance and we are really appreciative. 

We look forward to being a Chamber member for years to come and to have more participation in your 
excellent programs and events.”  

David Sheer, Vice President/General Manager, The Steel Supply Company 

 


